
VID MESSAGE: 
Inspection Sticker Sales 

 
Starting March 4, 2013, inspection approval stickers will be available for sale at your regional PIF Office from 9 
AM to 12 PM and 1 PM to 3PM, Monday through Friday.  This will also include Inspection Stickers, Heavy Duty 
Diesel Approval Sticker and New Car Dealer Stickers.  To purchase Inspection and Heavy Duty Diesel 
Approval Stickers, you must present an Inspection Services issued PIF Sticker Identification Card, sticker order 
form, personal identification such as a driver license and a business check with the PIF name or trade name 
inscribed.   All transaction must be verified before leaving the PIF Office. All sales are final.  

PIF Office Addresses:       

Westfield  
410 South Avenue East, Westfield, NJ 07090 
Telephone: 908-232-6296 
MVCMORRISTOWNSS@DOT.STATE.NJ.US 

Asbury Park 
1010 Comstock Street, Asbury Park, NJ  07712 
Telephone: 732-869-8335 
MVCASBURYPARKSS@DOT.STATE.NJ.US 

Winslow  
250 Spring Garden Road, Ancora, NJ 08037 
Telephone:  (609) 567-8873       
MVCWINSLOWSS@DOT.STATE.NJ.US 

 
During the week of February 9, MVC auditors will begin to distribute PIF Sticker Identification Card to each PIF.   
The backside of the card with the four (4) lines to print and sign the names of the authorize purchasers must be 
completed and presented to PIF Office at the time of the initial sticker purchase.  This card will be laminated at 
the PIF Office. This card will be your permanent record of the authorized purchasers for your PIF.   There will 
only be one card issued for each PIF.  Request for replacements or changes to PIF Sticker Identification Cards 
must be made through the MVC Headquarters at 609-633-9474 or contact your regional PIF Office. 

New Car Dealer Stickers can only be purchased by licensed New Jersey New Car Dealers.  They must present 
copy of current wall, sticker order form, personal identification such as a driver license and a business check 
with the Dealer name inscribed.  All transaction must be verified before leaving the PIF Office. All sales are 
final.  

Inspection Stickers can still be purchase by mail through Division of Inspection Services.   

The address is as follow: 
NJMVC 
Division of Inspection Services 
225 East State Street 
Trenton, NJ 08666-0680 

 
If you have any questions please contact your local PIF Office.  


